
From: Chattcrjcc, Bishu 
Sent: 4/12/2012 7:10:39 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: Cristine Fernandez (cristine.fernandez@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: meeting on the Energy Efficiency guidance PD? 

Cris - please follow up. Thanks 

Bishu 

On Apr 11, 2012, at 1:32 PM, "Dietz, Sidney" < j),pge.com> wrote: 

Bishu -

I am writing to ask if you would be willing to meet with PG&E on the EE guidance 
decision. If so, let me know, and I'll have Saiiy set it up. Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 
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